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 2022 Metro Committee Meetings via @ 8pm  

o Tuesday, Feb 8 

o Tuesday, April 19 

o Tuesday, June 21 

o Tuesday, Sept 20 

o Tuesday, Oct 18 

 

 SCS Board of Directors is in the process of interviewing for a new Executive Director.  The 

search committee has narrowed the selection down to 3 finalists.  We interviewed the 1
st
 

candidate yesterday and will finish the interviews next week.   

 

 Age Group Rep Vacancy – Sergio Cervantes is now coaching for Blast Aquatics in Pacific.  He 

resigned his position as Age Group Rep.  I am recommending we fill the vacancy with Mike 

Faherty from Lakewood Aquatics. 

 

 SCS has adopted a new logo that is in the process of being rolled out with the launch of a new 

SCS website. 

 

 In a reversal of events, USA Swimming Safe Sport announced the requirement for Meet 

Marshals to be registered as Non-Athlete Members has been retracted. The entire USAS notice 

can be viewed at: USAS Meet Marshal Requirement Update.  

https://www.usaswimming.org/news/2021/12/27/meet-marshal-non-athlete-membership-requirement-update

